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 I’m a resident of Portland, Oregon. I’m writing to express my support for this bill 

which addresses important issues of intellectual freedom and access to information 

for children. Our National political landscape has become littered with laws purporting 

to protect children but instead hurting their development and growth by banning 

books on subjects that are important for them to learn about and consider. It is now 

important to codify intellectual freedom and representation in our teaching materials. 

Please support this bill. Thank you for your time and consideration. 


